

Queen Mary's Grammar School

Headmaster: R J Langton, M A

To parents of members of Y13

Dear Parents

We would like to invite you to a Parents' Consultation Evening on Thursday 18^{th} October 2018, between 4.15pm and 6.45pm.

It will take the form of interviews with A Level subject staff, which will be held in the Hall. During subject interviews, you will have the opportunity to talk about:

- Year 12 exam results
- The programme of study for the new academic year
- Strategies and targets for improving grades (where appropriate)
- University applications

The Head of School will also be advising all parents about year 12 exam results and prospects for University at 5.30pm. Please make every effort to be present; the UCAS landscape is changing all the time and it is important to understand what these changes may mean to your son or daughter. Thinking things through in advance can make a real difference for next summer.

The Head of School will be available throughout the course of the evening in his study to discuss any matters which you might wish to raise.

We hope that as many parents as possible will be able to attend, and look forward to seeing you with your son or daughter.

Your son or daughter will draw up a timetable of interview times before the evening.

Yours sincerely

Richard Langton Headmaster

